Auckland, NZ 30/12/2016

To the legal committee of the [.N.F.-F.N.I.

We the scrutineers of the 2016 INF Congress in New Zealand want to correct some of the
information which has been given to you by the INF vice president, Jean Peters, in his
letter to the legal commission of 25/11/2016.

In point B, he states that the scrutineers were in disagreement about the votes of the
presidential elections. We want to state that there was absolutely no disagreement at all.
We both clearly still remember that the result was 99 for Sieglinde Ivo and 104 for Armand
Jamier which is a total of 203 votes. Somehow the total votes were misinterpreted by
Jean Peters in 103 votes for Armand and his mistake had to be corrected by the scrutineer.
We think our mention of the total votes of “203” votes was misinterpreted as “103” votes
for Armand. We wish to be clear that the vote count for Armand was 104.

Both scrutineers were not aware about the sealed envelope procedure, but informed by
Jean Peters about this. We corrected the unknown mistake with the help of Paul
Carpenter.

We want to clarify that this response is from us purely personally as scrutineers.

Hans van Asperdt und Claudia Kellersch

Hang van Asperdt Claudia Kellersch



